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ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT, ANDY DUNN, AP 288  

 
We're pleased to bring you Andy Dunn, AP 288 who is another great 
example of a Brother who understands the lifelong commitment to 
Pi Kappa Phi.  His dedication to our Fraternity and our Chapter 
spans 30 years since his Initiation in 1989.   
 
Andy has always been willing to share his enormous talent to serve 
the goal of helping Alpha Rho become "The Ideal Chapter".  As a 

member of the Student Chapter, he 
served in many leadership roles on 
Executive Council including a term as 
Archon.  As an Alumni, Andy has 
never strayed too far from 
Morgantown.  Although 
geographically he now makes his 
home in Arizona, he is often back in 
Morgantown to support the Alumni 
Chapter and stay close to his 
Brothers.   
 
Last year, Andy become a Black 
Diamond Member of the Alumni 
Chapter signifying his financial 
commitment to help us continue the 

work we do.  Andy has already committed to be with us in April to 
celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the 1978 Rechartering and the 
current Rechartering.  We're lucky to have Andy as part of Alpha 
Rho and wish to thank him for his 3 decades of continued service to 
Alpha Rho and Pi Kappa Phi.     
 
Andy was kind to share some personal thoughts about Pi Kappa Phi 
and the fraternal bonds that we share. 
 
“As an attorney working in the financial services industry my 
professional life revolves around the latest federal and state legal/
regulatory changes associated with this industry.  While I personally 
find this work endlessly entertaining, I realize many of you reading 
this will think I am nuts.  Well that's exactly what some of my 
friends and family members said when I told them I joined a 
fraternity in the fall of 1989.  Hands down, joining Pi Kappa Phi was 
one of the best decisions I ever made.  We had a great time each 
and every semester and yet there was always something more to 
our experience than just the social events.  We were given the 
opportunity to chart our own destiny and give back to our 
community.  In that sense, fraternity is exactly like life.  You get  
 
(see ANDY DUNN on page 2) 
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RECHARTERING WEEKEND  
APRIL 12 - 14, 2019 

 
REGISTER TODAY!!  

 
Be sure to 
register for 
the 
weekend 
and book 
your hotel 
room now 
before it’s 
too late!  
 
 
STEP 1 - 
REGISTER 
Visit http://wvupikapp.org/events/
rechartering-weekend/ and click 
RSVP NOW.  You will also find a 
schedule of events. 
 
STEP 2 - BOOK YOUR HOTEL ROOM 
- Reserve: Phone - 304-241-6649 & 
be sure to reference the ALPHA 
RHO ALUMNI GROUP BLOCK 
WEB – visit http://wvupikapp.org/
events/rechartering-weekend/ and 
scroll down to Alpha Rho Alumni 
Chapter text for a direct link to the 
group block. 



ANDY DUNN (continued from page 1)  
 
out of it what you put into it.  The great thing about our 
fraternity is our ritual and shared experience makes it 
possible to connect with one another across 
generations.   

 
I look forward to seeing you in April to celebrate the 
40th Anniversary of the 1978 Rechartering and 
Rechartering of our current Student Chapter. 
 
Proud to be a Pi Kapp!” 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Nothing shall ever tear us asunder.”

 
Alpha Rho Alumni Chapter 
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UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 
 

Robert Ziskey, AP 309 - February 4 
John Gallagher, AP 251 - February 10 
Giles Davidson II, AP 104 - February 27 



Show your support! Your financial support is 
critical to ensure resources our available to  
the Alpha Rho Student and Alumni Chapters. 
We ask you to consider a contribution today. 
It’s easy! Simply visit wvupikapp.org and click 
‘Contribute’ then view the membership levels. 
You may make a full payment or set-up 
monthly installments. If you have any 
questions, please send them to 
apalumnichapter@gmail.com.   

STAY IN THE KNOW... 

KEEP CONNECTED VIA SOCIAL MEDIA AND 
ONLINE! 

 Facebook (Pi Kappa Phi - Alpha Rho Alumni) 

 Instagram (@wvupikapp & 
@wvupikappalumni) 

 Twitter (@wvupikapp & @wvupikappalumni) 

 Online at wvupikapp.org.  

LET US KNOW 

Did you recently get married or have a 
child? Did you get a promotion at work 
or new job? If you have anything you 
wish to share, we want to know. 

Visit http://wvupikapp.org/letusknow 
to submit your news.  


